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F C & SLUNCH AT RATTERY VILLAGE HALL 30 January 2023

Four of us from Newton and Noss W1 went to Rattery Village Hall for this occasion and we were very
glad we did!

Seven very hard working committee members worked their bobby socks off serving 80 people an
excellent lunch. | say “bobby socks” since the theme of the entertainment was music from the
1940s — more of that later.

The menu comprised delicious tomato soup {made by our very own Nan Lowden and friend), chicken
casserole with mashed potato and green beans and home made Black Forest gateau. Just forthe
record, Nan peeled the contents of a huge sack of potatoes as well as making the soup. The food
was really very good indeed despite a temporary loss of powerin the kitchen which would have had
Gordon Ramsay giving full vent to his extensive vocabulary! Our cooks coped in a most ladylike

manner of course.

The two ladies in the picture above had come all the way from Newportin South Wales to entertain
us with songs from the war years. Calling themselves “The Pashy Pops” , they dressed up in
contemporary clothing and used contemporary props including a cigarette which would have upset
the Black Market profiteers as it seemed to go on for ever! They had very good voices and those of
us who found ourselves unable to resist singing along were surprised how well we knew tunes from
our parents’ era.

It was a lovely occasion and meeting people from other Wlis was interesting and helpful as we
shared ideas and experiences. If this were Tripadvisor I'd give it 5*s! Look out for the next one.




